BALDEV PUBLIC SCHOOL, KHJURTOLA, BUTI, RANCHI

Date : 04.03.2020

Dear Students and Parents,

The safety, health, hygiene and well being of children/ members of the staff and their family is

our top most priority. We understand and appreciate parents/guardians who may have queries about

the Corona virus and safety measures. A new type of Corona virus, abbreviated COVID-19, is causing an

outbreak of respiratory lung disease. We hereby make an appeal to everybody to take care of self and

members of the family. A few tips are given as under to help reduce the spread of germs:-

Make your child aware about COVID-19 but do not create fear in them.

Do not panic, remain calm and reassuring.

Parents are advised to keep the child at home, if they are exhibiting signs of illness, intimate the
School Authorities.

Encourage children to wash their hands often. Wash hands with soap and water or use alcohol
based hand rub. Wash hands even if they are visibly clean.

Avoid touching eyes, nose and mouth unless you have washed your hands.

Cover your nose and mouth with handkerchief/tissue/ with arm while sneezing and coughing
not by your hands.

Everyone should throw used tissues into closed bins immediately after use.

Avoid public gathering, visiting people in hospitals and care centres.

Frequently touched surfaces - door knobs, switches, hand railings, etc. should not be touched.
Preference to be given to Homemade food.

Teachers / staff or friends should not commend or criticize students who wear ,masks in school.
Any child with signs or symptoms, such as fever, cough and difficulty in breathing should be
consulted with doctor and kept at home till advised by the treating doctor.

Donot Spit in public.

Lf you have travelled to foreign country or affected region, do not send your ward to school
until confirmed that he/she is not infected.

Together we can fight Coronavirus, Take care, Best wishes to all.

Yours faithfully,

(RAM KRISHNA MAHTO)
PRINCIPAL



